Annual Water District Meéting Information Form

You must return the completed form to IDWR as soon as possible and at least 5 weeks before
the meeting date to enable IDWR to send notice of the annual meeting at least 21 days before
the meeting.
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Return this form via mail, fax, or email, attention Christina Henman

[DWR Eastern Region
C/O Christina Henman
900 N Skyline Dr., Ste A
Idaho Falls, ID 83402

Email: Christina. Henman@idwr.idaho.gov
Fax: (208) 525-7177
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Henman, Christina

From: Bonnie Barfuss <barfbonn@sodaschools.org>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 1:29 PM

To: Henman, Christina

Subject: Re:

That is great!

On Tue, Feb 16, 2021 at 12:33 PM Henman, Christina <C hristina. Henman@idwr.idaho.gov> wrote:

Will do.

I notice on here that it says you could set up a zoom meeting if needed. Usually, that is something that we would need
the information for in advance so that we can put it on the meeting notice. However, if you don’t want to set one up in
advance without knowing if you need it, | can just put “If you would like to make accomodations to attend remotely,
please contact Bonnie at ...” and let you communicate that information directly to those interested.

Thank You,

Christina Henman

From: Bonnie Barfuss [mailto:barfbonn@sodaschools.org]
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 12:29 PM

To: Henman, Christina <Christina.Henman@idwr.idaho.gov>
Subject:

Please just change the date for me to 3/10/2020

Bonnie J Barfuss

Tigert Middle School Custodian/Maintenance

250 E 2nd S. Soda Springs, ID 83276



